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Monday, 17 May 2021

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians:
We pray this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health. Ameen.

Online Madrasah

Due to an increase in the number of coronavirus cases in Bolton plus the fact that many families will have mixed
together at Eid, we feel it’s best to keep Madrasah teaching online for this week.

Online teaching will start from Tuesday 18t May till Friday 215t May.

There will be no teaching on Monday 17t" May as teachers will be sorting out their online teaching times/schedules.
The login details for Zoom Classes will be the same as before. Timings will be sent to you before Tuesday.

We shall keep an eye on the situation and let you know what happens beyond this week.

Hifz Classes will take place onsite this week and due to the extra space available, students will be adequately
socially distanced from each other.

Jazakallahu Khairan for your understanding, patience and co-operation in these testing and unprecedented times.

Shukran.
Darul Quran Madrasah Management Committee



